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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

21/09/2022  17:30:232022/3764/P OBJ J.Watts These works are to be carried out on a property that backs onto the estate of South End Close NW3. It is 

stated in the application that building works access is to be carried out from the road. It has NOT been stated 

which road it will be. Is it Constantine Road or has happened in the past with other works on properties 

backing onto South End Close  where access has been done illegally from South End Close causing 

obstruction and annoyance to residents of South End Close. 

It is requested that any works to said property must be carried out from Constantine Road and not from the 

rear of the said property via South End Close. At the rear of said property on South End Close estate there is a 

bin shed for the estate and a pinch point on the estate roadway so any attempt to access said property will 

result in closing off access to 50% of the estate plus preventing access for emergency vehicles. 

Acting Chair South End Close Residents Association
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